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омǎǘ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлнр ό{ŜǊƛŜǎ олκ LǎǎǳŜ bƻ  мт 

                                                                                                   

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week, Kent County Council (KCC) launched a consultation regarding proposed changes to 
post-16 school transport, set to take effect from September 2026. These changes could have a 
significant impact, and we strongly encourage families to carefully review the consultation 
details and provide their feedback. The school will be submitting an official response, but we also 
recommend that families of students of all ages share their views. The consultation will close on 
23rd March, and further details can be found here: 

 //www.kent.gov.uk/post16consultation  

 

A reminder that our first Student Progress Evening took place this week. If you were unable to 
book a meeting, there is still an opportunity to do so. Please contact Karen in reception via email 
or phone, and she will be happy to assist. Meetings for secondary students in the Simmonds and 
Hawking pathways are conducted online, while for primary students and those in Keller classes, 
meetings can be either face-to-face or online, depending on your preference. 

 

Be sure to check out the advert in this edition for the upcoming Bingo & Quiz afternoon, hosted 
by the Friends of Valence. This exciting event will take place at the school on Saturday, 8th 
March. It promises to be a fantastic, fully inclusive event for the whole family. We hope to see 
many of you there! 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

aŀǧƘŜǿ {ǘǊŀƴƎŜΣ .Φ9Ř όIƻƴǎύ btvI μ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ 

tƘƻƴŜΥ лмфрф рснмрс μ aƻōΥ лтуфп пуосто 

 

 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2f%2f%2fwww.kent.gov.uk%2fpost16consultation&c=E,1,8kHDewvoikD3O0mXpAP9_Tmi0lgMYvXyT5b6VnUTGeEKj7fsoZlDReEs16nQcPL_xfZ0tKRcv8x1pyje1p3yvF14L-wQV2_8DhA68bnlU8rVnsKMaXM,&typo=1&ancr_add=1
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bŜǿǎ ŦǊƻƳ {ƛƳƳƻƴŘǎ м 

 

This term Simmonds 1 topic is ΨWhat makes someone a hero?ΩΦ Alex, Keller 2 teacher also works as an on

-call firefighter and she brought in her uniform for the class to try on and she told us all about her experi-

ences. And she also taught the students all about fire- safety. 

The students found it really interesting and it was so exciting to meet a real-life hero! 

 

Daniel liked trying on all of the uniform. 

Arlo said the helmet was άvery heavy and it made me laugh. I looked funny wearing it!έ 

Franchesca put on the boots and said they were άbig and heavy! I loved Alex being a firefighter.έ 

Connie told us she tried on the άfirefighters helmet, it was big.έ 

Margot was keen to ask Alex questions about the fire engine. 
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Safer Internet Day - Tuesday 11 February 2025   

On Tuesday 11th February we will be joining schools and youth 

organisations across the UK in celebrating Safer Internet Day 2025 with 

learning based around the theme õToo good to be true? Protecting 

yourself and others from scams onlineõ.  

Safer Internet Day is a global campaign to promote the safe and responsible 

use of technology, which calls on young people, parents, carers, teachers, 

social workers, law enforcement, companies, policymakers and more, to help 

to create a better internet. 

This year the campaign will be focusing on the issue of scams online and for 

young people, how to protect themselves and others, as well as what support 

is available to them. We will assess the real scale of this issue and allow young 

people to share their experiences and ideas on how to tackle the problem. 

Weõll build on the important work being done to raise awareness of issues 

such as online financial sextortion and weõll also consider the future of scams, 

answering questions such as: 

¶ How is changing technology like generative AI going to impact the 
approach of scammers? 

¶ What role can the government and internet industry take to tackle this 
threat? 

¶ And what changes would young people like to see to help protect 
themselves moving forward? 

Using the internet safely and positively is a key message that we promote at 

Valence School, and celebrating Safer Internet Day is a great opportunity for 

us to re-emphasise the online safety messages we deliver throughout the 

year. 

We would be delighted if you 

could join us in celebrating the 

day by continuing the 

conversation at home. Whether 

you have 5 minutes to start a 

conversation or an hour to spare.   

To help you with this, the UK 

Safer Internet Centre have 

created some top tips for  

parents and carers, including 

quizzes which you can use at 

home with your children and      

                                                                       young people.  

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025/tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025/tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/2025-sid-quiz
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Senior Staff On-call Rota from 31st January 2025 

Contact details: 
 

Matt Strange        07894 483673 

Lisa Kavanagh  07912 124724 

Jo Chivers   07896 905095 

 
   

Winning Numbers for January 2025  
 

 4ÏÏË ÐÌÁÃÅ ÏÎ σρÓÔ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ςπςτυ 
  

мǎǘ нƴŘ оǊŘ 

35 

Eden Eady 

15 

Mark Pantry 

45 

Dallas Jones 

Date  Day  Time  DSL  DSL  

01/02/25 

02/02/25 
Weekend Closed Weekend   

03/02/25  Mon  

07:30 to Midday  Matthew Strange 

Lisa Kavanagh   

Midday to 4pm  Lisa Kavanagh   

04/02/25  Tues  
09:00 To midday  Lisa Kavanagh   

Matthew Strange   

Midday to 4pm  Matthew Strange   

05/02/25  Wed  
09:00 To midday  Matthew Strange   

Jo Chivers 

Midday to 4pm  Jo Chivers 

06/02/24  Thurs  

09:00 To midday  Jo Chivers 

Matthew Strange 

Midday to 4pm  Matthew Strange 

07/02/25  Fri  

09:00 To midday  Matthew Strange 

/ƭƻǎŜŘ 
Midday to 4pm  Lisa Kavanagh 


